
Report to the Board 20250310 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission presented Ukranian Egg Decoration Workshops led by our neighbor, Rita 

Allison. This was our third year in a row presenting these workshops; they’ve proved to be very 

popular. We had both returning and new students. Thank you Rita for your leadership, warmth 

and inspiration. 

 

We will hold our next meeting on Thursday, March 20th at 5:30 pm on Zoom. 

 

Our next event will be a TGIF reception at 5:30-7:30 pm on Friday, March 28th, in the Lobby 

Lounge. Join us for fun snacks and drinks and for the chance to mingle with and meet your 

neighbors. 

 

For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the bulletin boards, our 
enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in Management’s Weekly News & Updates  or join our 
email list by emailing us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 

mailto:ptcasocial@rcn.com

